
Project Cost $23 million   |  Construction Begins May 2019│ | Construction Ends Summer 2021  

Project FIN# 210024-5  | Contractor P & S Paving, Inc. 

For more information email Bianca.Speights@dot.state.fl.us  

or call (904) 831-FDOT  

State Road 20 Roadway Widening Project   

                  from Southwest 56th Avenue to County Road 315  

PROJECT OVERVIEW 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is scheduled to begin a roadway improvement project on State 

Road 20 from SW 56th Avenue (Alachua County) to County Road 315 (Putnam County) this May, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting. The project includes widening State Road 20 from a two-lane roadway to a 

four-lane urban roadway.  

• Two 12 foot travel lanes in each direction 

•  4 foot shoulders 

• 6.5 foot bicycle lanes east and west 

• Grassed medians 

• Periodic traffic/lane shifts will be necessary to 

allow the contractor to safely complete work  

 

CONSTRUCTION WORK ITEMS: 

• 5 foot sidewalk on the northside of the roadway 

• New 10 foot multi-use pathway 

• Curb and gutter work 

• Utility work 

• Lane closures will be allowed Monday through 

Friday after 8:30 a.m.  


